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August 30, 2020 

 

Dear GLA Families, 

 

We have been working around the clock to register, enroll, and schedule students to ensure they have the 

correct placement and are ready to go on Monday, August 31st. 

Because this process has been especially complicated this year, our timelines for getting Canvas up and 

running have been delayed. Until then, student will log into Zoom, NOT CANVAS. 

Orientation and daily check-ins for students will be the same as previously communicated.  However, 

students will communicate with their homeroom teachers using Zoom for the scheduled sessions below. 

How to Access Zoom Web Links -  

Click here to view the Zoom Class LinksPassword is: GLA 

Requirements for Monday, August 31st.  Students are required to log onto Zoom for one of the live, half-hour 
sessions shown below, hosted by their homeroom teacher.  

• 8:00am – 8:30pm 

• 11:00am – 11:30pm 

• 3:30pm – 4:00pm 

Requirements for Tuesday, September 1st. thru Friday, September 4th.  Students are required to log onto 
Canvas with their homeroom teacher each day from 10:00am – 11:00am.  Teachers will facilitate these 
sessions and technical support will be available to you throughout the week.   

We truly appreciate your patience and support during our transition to a more technologically-driven state of 
learning. 

 

Mr. Philip Yaccick, Principal   

 

 

https://greatlakesacademy.org/students/technology-access/

